
C23-049 

 
 

--IN SCHOOL COMMITTEE-- 
 
March 7, 2023 

ORDERED: 
 
 WHEREAS: At the beginning of the school year the Vice Chair asked Members to revise existing 
policies through the Subcommittees of the School Committee; and 
 
WHEREAS: The Building & Grounds Subcommittee reviewed over its last two meetings suggested changes to 
the Transportation Policy; and therefore, be it  
 
RESOLVED: To correct the first sentence of the Transportation Policy to read, “Students will be entitled to 
transportation to and from school at the expense of the Cambridge Public Schools when such transportation 
conforms to applicable provisions of Massachusetts General Laws and the policies of the School Committee.” 
This corrects the following mistake, “Students will be entitled to entitled to transportation….”  

     
   
  A true copy: 

   Attest:  
           Ariel B. Kennebrew 
                  Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 
 
 
 
Motion: #23-045 
 
cc:  
Member Rojas 
Member Fantini  
 


